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 Happy Summer!!! 
The heat is stifling and the boating weather is calm.  Perfect summertime. 
 
First, I would like to thank Mario and Sonia for the wonderful hospitality and Cuban food on May 6.  We 
danced, we ate, and we gambled on the Kentucky Derby.  As usual everything was First Class.  Thanks again 
Mario and Sonia!!  And as an added benefit, they didn’t charge the club anything for the outing! 
 
In the month of June we have a couple of things going on.  Pat and Annie Kokenge are planning a trip to Bimini 
over Father’s Day weekend, leaving Friday 6/16 returning Sunday 6/18.  They have extended an invitation to 
the club if anyone is interested.  Contact them at 305-233-7245 or kokenge_pa@bellsouth.net for further info.  
They will be docking at Bluewater Marina. 242-347-3166 
 
Also, Buz and Claire are hosting a Bee event across the street from their home and lunch to be announced on 
June 24.  More info at the next meeting June 5. 
 
We have 2 raft ups planned for July and August.  The Deans and the Adams are in charge.  More on this later. 
 
September includes a painting party at the La Playa restaurant at the Homestead Bayfront Marina hosted by 
Linda Wood. 
 
The next meeting is at the Capri June 5.  Linda has already sent the e-mail, so please respond to her promptly.  
We don’t want a repeat of last month’s fiasco.  I hope to see all of you there. 
 
Until then, Smooth Waters 
 
Sharon Roesch, Commodore 
 

Commordore’s Corner 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        

BEGINNING BALANCE April 1, 2017    $4,417.85   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   30.00    
        

 Coral Castle  345.00    
        
        
        
 Total   375.00    
        
        

EXPENSES: Coral Castle  670.38    
        
        
 Total   $670.38     
        
        

ENDING BALANCE April 30, 2017     $4,122.47   
        
Event Cost to Club    325.38    
22 Members Attended        
        
SUBMITTED BY        
        
Claudia Casanave         
Treasurer        
        
        

 
May Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:30 p.m.  First order of business to accept 
the minutes from last month as they appeared in the newsletter. 
 
 
Treasurer's report presented by Cmdr. Sharon as Chip and Claudia were 
traveling....beginning balance $4417.85, ending balance $4122.47.  Full report elsewhere 
in newsletter. 
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Sunshine:  Everyone appears to be healthy. 
 
Buz:  Reports that two guys on C-dock are possible new members.  He also mentioned 
the marina social is May 20th and please sign up if you intend to be there.  It was also 
mentioned that the event would be a good time to promote our club . 
 
No change in the newsletter. 
 
Check to Shake-a-leg not sent yet 
 
Mario and Sonia spoke about the event scheduled for May 6th at their home.  They have 
28 people coming...show up around 2:00 p.m. and dinner will be served at 5:00 p.m. 
 
June:  no raft-up...24th of June scheduled to learn about honey bees and watch my 
neighbors extract honey.  More details at June meeting. 
 
July:  raft-up at Billy's Point. 
 
50/50 of $25.00 won by Sonia.  Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
  

 
  

 
 
Our great hosts who served up a fine party!!! 
 
People even danced a lot with me >>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Larry Roesch, Editor 


